
 

ECC Technologies Inc.                     

2136 Five Mile Line Rd.  

Penfield, NY 14526 

 

 

July 13, 2011 

 

Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary  

New York State Department of Public Service  

3 Empire State Plaza  

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

 

CPCN Application - Matter Number - 11-01012 

 

Dear Jaclyn A. Brilling 

 

Attached please find a revised Application for CPCN for Southern Tier Network Inc. (STN). We 

have filed the tariff and TCCI forms electronically. 

 

It is the intent of the Southern Tier Network Inc. to develop and provide for hire wholesale dark 

fiber access. STN will seek to establish a fiber foundation within the Southern Tier region.  This 

foundation will be attractive to entities that require transmission capacity where they have 

geographic gaps in their facilities, need additional capacity or require alternative or redundant 

routing, and others requiring transmission capacity to carry their telecommunications traffic.  

 

The revision to the application clarifies that STN will provide Ethernet services based upon 

customer demand on an individual case basis. In addition, the revision also clarifies that STN 

does not intend to offer local exchange, 0- or IntraLATA services at this time. 

 

Thank you for your support.  Please feel free to contact me at (585) 643-2228 or via e-mail at 

andy@ecctec.com if you have any questions upon review of this application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Andrew Lukasiewicz 

Director of Broadband Development 

ECC Technologies Inc.  

585-643-2228 O 

585-694-6905 C 

andy@ecctec.com 
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